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WFWP Ukraine continues to work actively with Yulia Burda, the head of the Boutique of Good Things, 

and the Rodni Nyvky Family Center to help their local community. These efforts are all a part of the 

WFWPI project, Giving for Good. 

 

Through Giving for Good, the chapter wanted to use this platform to help solve environmental problems. 

On July 27, WFWP Ukraine volunteers brought a new batch of clothes and toys to the "Boutique of Good 

Things" and met with families. 

 

The organizers felt that this event was a great chance to help communities and to further spread the word 

on the "Giving for Good" international project. 

 

 

 


